
 

University Club 
 
After surviving the worst of the coronavirus restrictions relatively well, the Club board 
was served with the resignation notices of the office staff in the early Spring, as the 
persons involved sought more remunerative positions elsewhere in the highly volatile 
restaurant business. Fortunately, the former General Manager, Dan Angus. was able to 
step in temporarily at short notice and, with the assistance of some key replacement 
staff members, has been able to put the ship back on an even keel. weekend bookings 
for weddings etc. are solid through the summer, and restaurant and take-out dining 
continue, with the excellent menus of chef Jean Bertin. 
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